

Good News Bulletin November 2019

NOVEMBER STUDENTS OF THE MONTH:

We are proud to announce The Students of the Month have been selected for November 2019. They are:

Freshman - Alexa Kloc Sophomore - Brianna DeSalvo Junior - Olivia Toto Senior - Johnny Profaci

The above students have met the following Criteria:

1. Must meet high academic standards in class.

2. Exhibit positive character and influence on class/school, dignity, respect, trustworthiness, responsibility, caring, and citizenship.

3. No unexcused lates of any kind for the month.

No discipline referrals in the last month.

Congratulations to all of you!



BAND

Two Monroe students marched in the Macy's Thanksgiving Day Parade.

Katelyn Viszoki and **Dominick Dzietczyk** are in the Teaneck
National Guard Armory. They have
met students from all across the
United States and also have
participated in leadership training
workshops. Congratulations!



Brooke Marchesi, a junior at Monroe Township High School, spent the summer immersed in code, strengthening her interest in computer engineering during the Girls Who Code program at Pfizer Inc.'s

headquarters in New York City. In the span of seven weeks, 40 students dove into various STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) topics, including robotics, web apps, loops, variables, conditionals and functions, according to the Pfizer program. She was able to participate in workshops that were hosted by Pfizer's digital colleagues. During the program, Brooke learned about different computer languages including Python, HTML and JavaScript. The students also use the summer program to build connections and friendships, all while jumpstarting their careers in technology. Brooke said for the final project her team decided on creating a chat box similar to Amazon's Alexa and had their chat box speak with a sarcastic passive voice. Overall, Brooke said the program has been a life-changing experience, meeting brilliant girls from New York and New Jersey. Brooke was one of three from New Jersey to participate. Click here to read the full article published in mycentraljersey.com at https://bit.ly/34n2oXH





FOOTBALL

Congratulations to our Boys Freshman Football Team for having an undefeated season.





HOCKEY

Congratulations to **Gleb Veremyev** who has verbally committed to play NCAA Division 1 Ice Hockey at Penn State University.













Congratulations to all of the Athletic Letter of Intent recipients:

Monroe Signing Day from Left to right, we have:

Mason Grossman, Joshua Estavillo, Bryant Skurbe,

Sarah Kulpa, and Emma Bodmer

The following athletes signed their National Letter of Intent to play in their respective sport:

Mason Grossman is attending NJIT for Men's Lacrosse

Joshua Estavillo is attending Jacksonville University for Men's Lacrosse.

Bryant Skurbe is attending Merrimack College for Baseball.

Sarah Kulpa is attending University of Hartford for cross country/track

Emma Bodmer is attending Providence College for Women's soccer



SOCCER

Congratulations to our JV Girls Soccer Team winning their JV GMC Tournament.



We are very proud of all of our students and their accomplishments!

